OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE ROURKELA

AN APPEAL

ALL THE FACULTIES AND STUDENTS OF GOVT.AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE,
ROURKELA & GOVT.HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL, ROURKELA ARE REQUESTED NOT TO
USE OWN VEHICLE ON EVERY THURSDAY TO REACH THE COLLEGE AND USE PUBLIC
MODE OF TRANSPORT FOR ABOVE PURPUSE.

THIS IS A SMALL INITIATIVE OF THE COLLEGE ADMINISTRATION IN THE
GOAL OF CONSERVATION OF NATURAL RESOURCES AND HAVE A POLLUTION FREE

WORLD.

WHOLE HEARTED COOPERATION FROM ALL MEMBERS OF THE COLLEGE WILL BE
HIGHLY CHERISHED.

THANKING YOU.
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Memo No.__ 576 _//GACR. Date. 080X ROX ¢

Copy to : Notice Board/ Girls Common Room/ Staff Common Room/All members
of Staff(Govt.Auto.College,Rourkela & Govt.H.S.School, Rourkela) by (WhatsApp/e.mail)/
College website/ Head Clerk/ Principal's file for information.
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